
Due to the effects of the coronavirus pandemic, we’ve had to change the 
way some of our services are delivered. This flyer highlights these changes, 
along with some fun new ways you can support the NSPCC at this time.

Further advice for education professionals relating to COVID-19 can be 
found at nspcc.org.uk/covid-19 

Virtual face-to-face training

Delivered by our expert trainers via Zoom,  
you can still enjoy the usual benefits of 
our highly-rated training, with interactive 
exercises, and direct support as you learn.  
Find out more at  
nspcc.org.uk/training

Remote safeguarding audits

Our senior education consultants are 
operating remotely, and are available 
to help you during this difficult time. 
Instead of a site visit, virtual meetings 
can be arranged with your designated 
safeguarding lead. For more information, 
please visit nspcc.org.uk/consultancy

Speak out. Stay safe. online

We’ve launched a virtual version of our 
safeguarding programme for the autumn 
term. This offer includes video assemblies 
and supporting materials for use in the 
classroom. A BSL version is also available 
for d/Deaf children, and our specially 
adapted SEND version remains available  
as usual. For full details, please visit   
nspcc.org.uk/speakout

Operational changes to Childline

Childline is still operating as normal, but 
due to the huge impact of the pandemic on 
volunteer availability, we’ve had to replace 
the switchboard with an interactive voice 
response. The night service has also been 
temporarily closed, with the live service now 
operating from 7.30am to midnight Monday 
to Friday, and 9am to midnight on weekends. 
This is subject to change, so please check 
the website for the latest update.

childline.org.uk 
childline.org.uk/kids 
0800 1111

Virtual delivery of children’s services 

Many of the services we would normally 
deliver in schools are now being run 
virtually, and are still accepting new 
referrals. These include In Ctrl, which aims 
to reduce the risk of online sexual abuse by 
increasing children’s digital resilience. To 
find out which services are available in your 
area, please visit  
nspcc.org.uk/service-centres

We’re still here for children, 
and still here for schools



nspcc.org.uk/learning
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New ways to support the NSPCC at this time
Ride300

Saddle up and cycle 300k in 30 days, and raise money to help us be here for children. 
nspcc.org.uk/Ride300

The Big Climb

Whether you climb the height of Big Ben or Mount Everest, help raise vital funds for 
children this October with a virtual climb. nspcc.org.uk/TheBigClimb

Find out more about our 
offer for schools

Much of our usual support remains 
unchanged at this time, including the 
following resources: 

	� eLearning courses for professionals 
(page 5-7)

	 online lesson resources and guides 
for teachers (page 12-13)

	 Childline website support (page 16)

	 services and resources for parents, 
including PANTS, online safety 
resources, and helplines (page 20-22).

See the enclosed brochure for more 
information.

Run30

Run, walk or jog 30k in 30 days. Keep active while helping us with our life-changing 
work. nspcc.org.uk/Run30

During this time, our staff are working tirelessly to ensure we can still support you, and 
keep children safe, throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Find out more ways to get involved at nspcc.org.uk/support-us,  
or check pages 24-25 of the enclosed brochure for ways to fundraise  
as a school.


